
-Elementary students demonstrated phenomenal growth in
their MCA scores. In reading, they exceeded the state average
by an impressive 17%, soared 22% above in math, and
achieved a remarkable 18% above-average score in science. A
big shoutout to our dedicated students and staff for their hard
work!
-6th grade took a field trip to Itasca & will host their Spaghetti
fundraiser on Oct 5th. 
-ECFE began this week. There is now an opportunity for a
morning session at the Public Library or an evening session at
the Elementary school.
-Hawley Elementary PTO is currently seeking more members.
-Elementary Picture day is Wednesday, Oct 4th.
-Homecoming is next week!
     Monday (Pajama), Tuesday (Holiday), Wednesday (Dress
Up), Thursday (Neon/TieDye), Friday (Nugget Pride)

NUGGET NEWSLETTER
ELEMENTARY NEWS

WWW.HAWLEY.K12.MN.USSEPTEMBER 29, 2023 ISSUE 03

-Representatives from Zerr-Berg and InGensa met with Middle School
user groups on Sept 26-27 to continue  with the Design Development
phase for the Middle School.
        -Academic/Special Ed teachers, Science, Art, Coaches, Media
Center, Administration/Student Support Services, Music, Tech
Ed/Agriculture, Athletics/PhyEd, Building Services, & Food services all
are represented in these meetings. 
-Elementary music addition and High School Fitness/Admin addition is
underway. Elementary foundation is complete. Currently rerouting
utilities at the High School for the addition & demolishing the interior as
much as possible. 
-Continuing to hold weekly construction meetings & working with
inspectors & contractors for quality assurance.

FACILITY UPDATE

-Fall Activities are in full swing. Check out the activities
calendar on the website for full schedules.
-Homecoming Week takes place Oct 2-6. Student Council has
been working hard planning some fun events. 
-Coronation will take place Friday during Half Time of FB game.
-High School Picture Day: October 3.
-2nd Annual Nugget Gold Rush Event takes place Friday, Oct
6th at 5pm at the FB Field parking lot. This event is open to all
community members. There will be food, activities, & more
-We are looking for ticket sellers at Volleyball, Football, &
Basketball games. Please contact Jhegna@hawley.k12.mn.us
if you’re able to help. 
-Juniors attended the college and career fair in Fargo on
September 20th.
-Seniors will be job shadowing on Nov 16. If you are willing to
host a student who may be interested in a similar career,
please contact the high school office.
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